FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Under the Freedom of Information Act, please could I be provided with the total number of light pollution statutory nuisance complaints received during November, December and January in 2021, 2022 and 2023. 
These are complaints that violate the UK Environmental Protection Act 1990 and the Clean Neighbourhoods and Environment Act 2005.
It would be much appreciated if this information could be added to the table below:
	
	November
	December
	January

	2021
	4
	3
	5

	2022
	2
	2
	2

	2023
	1
	2
	4


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
